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Dear Inn of Court Members and Prospective Members:

You are cordially invited to the ANNUAL JUDGES PRESENTATION of the
Benjamin Franklin American Inn of Court. The meeting will be guided by Judges Linn and
Lourie of the Federal Circuit. Judges Schiller and McLaughlin from the Eastern District of
Pennsylvania will also participate in the meeting. The date of the meeting is

Wednesday, January 21, 2009 at 5:30 p.m.
Please note the earlier time.

In the event of a snow storm the meeting will be held on Thursday, January 22, 2009 at
5:30 PM.

The meeting will be held at the U.S. Court House, 601 Market Street, Ceremonial
Court Room, Philadelphia, PA 19106. In order to gain access to the courtroom, attendees will
need a picture ID and to sign in with security in the lobby. The security guard will direct you to
the meeting place.

If you plan to attend, please RSVP by Tuesday, January 13, 2009 to Stam Stamoulis
(email: Stamoulis@fr.com). Immediately following the program will be a social hour with hors
d'oeuvres and beverages.

Also, enclosed is a Membership Application. Please complete the form and return it
with your yearly dues to the address indicated on the form. By completing the Membership
Application and paying the nominal dues, CLE credit will become available to you at no charge
for all of our substantive meetings.



Finally, Please sign up for a pupilage group if you haven’t yet. See
http://www.innsofcourt.org/Content/InnContent.aspx?1d=3391 for more information. We
look forward to seeing you on January 21%

acques L. Etkowicz
President




